
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
              Residential Burglaries 
                                  020th District 
                                     (Lincoln) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residential burglaries that occurred in the 20th District 
(Lincoln). In these burglaries, the unknown offender(s) gained entry into the 
residence through an unlocked door or window and removed property from the 
residence. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 1900 block of West Winona from June 16 - 17, 2017 between 4:00 p.m. & 
10:00 a.m. 

• 4900 block of North Hoyne from June 21 - 22, 2017 between 11:30 p.m. & 
6:00 a.m. 

 
About the Offender: 

• Unknown  
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• Ensure that all doors and windows are locked. 

• If possible, install a security/video system in and around your residence. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 
Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
JA-311448, JA-318525 
Reference: P17-N-144 
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     June 23, 2017 


